
           
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Amber Teacher - Miss Font 
Teaching Assistant - Miss Green 
HLTA– Mrs Hackett 
Diamond Teacher-  Miss Woods 
Teaching Assistant– Mrs Day and Mrs Huxter 
Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful half term. 
We are looking forward to some new learning & this term our 
topic is all about ‘Dinosaurs’ . 
 

Reading books 
It is important that you listen to your child 
read at home. Reading is a tricky skill to 
master and your child will benefit from 
reading with you at home as much as 
possible to build confidence and 
fluency.   
 
Please ensure that your child’s 
reading book is brought into 
school every day.  Thank you! 

 
 

Homework will be coming home at the 
start of each term.   There will be a 
menu of homework to pick from and 3 
times a term you will be asked to 
complete a task from the menu.  
 

The homework dates are: 8th 
November, 22nd November and 6th 
December.  

English:  Our English learning will focus on 
dinosaurs and we will be studying the story 
‘Dinosaur Trouble’ by Dick King Smith and ‘How 
to Wash a Woolly Mammoth’ for our 
instructional text.  

 

Maths:  Our topics this term will be addition and 
subtraction and multiplication and division.  
 

Science:  In Science we will be learning about Animals 
including Humans.  
 

Topic:  We will be learning all about Dinosaurs!  What 
were they, when were they around and where were they.  
Our Art and DT will also be dinosaur themed. 
 

PE:   This term we will be learning about Dance and 
Netball. 
 

PSHE: We will be learning about  E-safety and Kindness  and 
in RE we are looking what it is like to be a Christian in Britain 
today. 

Our topic in Term 2 is  
‘Dinosaurs’ 

 P.E is on Thursday  

Please could you ensure your 
child has their P.E kit in 
school all week. Please 
remove earrings on these 
days - this is an important 
health and safety issue. 

Water bottles 
Please could you ensure that your 
child brings a named drink bottle to 
school each day, to have in the 
classroom.  This should contain water 
only, no juice or squash please. 

Clothing 
Please make sure all items of your child’s 
clothing has their name on it.  It makes it much 
easier to reunite children with lost clothes and 
saves you the stress!  Please use a permanent 
laundry marker or sewn in name labels as biro 
washes out easily. This includes their PE kit, 
coats etc.                     

Jurassic George Visit 
 

George is coming to visit Year 3 on Friday 8th 
November. This will be a fun and exciting workshop 
for the children to develop their knowledge on 
Dinosaurs. 
 
Please remember a voluntary contribution of £4.00. 
This can be given to the Class Teacher or handed in 
at the office. 
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